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Dear Commissioners,
This is to implore you to support proposed resolutions 899-903 and enforce the city's laws regarding
camping in public spaces. Neighborhoods are unsafe and dangerous and the crime rate is higher than
ever and street camping is a major cause. Use the city funds to support this plan and do not let County
or Metro politicians veto it. Require timelines, deadlines and benchmarks for city agencies to meet to
create emergency shelters, and cleaner clear sidewalks. 

Richard Nunno
2880 SE Harrison St, Portland, OR 97214
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